
Phone Message
2/5/24

Good Evening Trojans!

This is Principal Jackson with important information about the week.

● Rancho had an amazing inaugural career day last Friday. Make sure to talk to your child
about the sessions they attended and what they learned.

● ASB will begin selling Valentine grams at lunch for $1 this week.

● If the weather cooperates, there will be a soccer and basketball game at Granada Middle
School on Wednesday at 3:30 p.m. Come support our athletes.

● Thursday is our band, choir and drumline picture day. Our music teachers will send out
all the important information.

● We want to wish our drumline huge success at their first competition this Saturday in La
Quinta.

● Save-the-date: Our La Habra hosted soccer and basketball games versus Imperial
Middle School are officially scheduled for Monday, February 26th. Soccer will play at
6:00 p.m. and basketball will play at 7:00 p.m.

● Finally, there is no school this coming Monday in honor of Lincoln’s birthday.

Have a great evening Trojans!


